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Treitz - DNR, Rebecca <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us> Wed, Nov 12, 2014 at 1:41 PM
To: paul.gottlob@iptenergyservices.com
Cc: John Noto - DNR <john.noto@state.co.us>

Paul,

COGCC	is	reviewing	the	Form	2A	for	NGL	C5,	document	number	400702651.		In	order	to	complete	our	review	of	this
Form	2A,	please	respond	via	email	regarding	the	following:

1.       Under	Related	Remote	Locations,	this	Form	2A	appears	to	be	associated	with	Form	2A	doc	number	400706275.	
With	your	concurrence,	I	will	add	the	Related	Form	2A	document	number.

2.       Under	Current	and	Future	Land	Use,	Future	land	use	is	indicated	as	Dry	Land	and	UIC	Facility.		According	to	the
Facility	Layout	drawing,	this	does	not	appear	to	be	a	UIC	Facility.		With	your	concurrence,	I	will	remove	UIC	facility
from	the	Future	Land	Use	section.

3.       The	Plant	Community	information	does	not	need	to	be	completed	as	under	the	Current	and	Future	Land	Use	as
land	use	is	indicated	as	cropland.		With	your	concurrence,	I	will	remove	the	information	under	Plant	Community.		

4.       Under	the	Water	Resources	section	for	Groundwater	Baseline	Sampling	and	Monitoring	and	Water	Well
Sampling,	Rule	609	is	listed.		This	particular	location	is	in	the	Rule	318A	Groundwater	sampling	area	and	not	609.	
With	your	concurrence,	I	will	change	Rule	609	to	318A.	

5.       In	order	for	a	timely	review,	in	the	future,	please	reference	the	604.c.(2)	rule	applicable	for	each	BMP.

6.       Location	pictures	are	not	attached	and	are	required	with	every	Form	2A.		Please	send	location	pictures	to	attach
to	the	Form	2A.

If	you	have	questions,	please	contact	me	directly.

Thank	you,

Rebecca	Treitz

-- 
Rebecca Treitz
Environmental Protection Specialist
P 303.894.2100 x5173 | F 303.894.2109 |
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
Rebecca.Treitz@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

Paul Gottlob <paul.gottlob@iptenergyservices.com> Wed, Nov 12, 2014 at 2:20 PM
To: "Treitz - DNR, Rebecca" <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>
Cc: John Noto - DNR <john.noto@state.co.us>

Rebecca,
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In response to your below concerns:

1.       Agreed – they are related.

2.       Agreed – the well pad will not be the facility.

3.       Agreed – since this is cropland.

4.       Agreed – Rule 318A

5.       OK – I will update my BMP list and include these references for each.

6.       Crops just harvested last week – pictures are attached.

 

 

PAUL  GOTTLOB

Regulatory & Engineering Technician

 

P: 720.420.5747

C: 720.394.6961

 

From: Treitz - DNR, Rebecca [mailto:rebecca.treitz@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2014 1:41 PM
To: Paul Gottlob
Cc: John Noto - DNR
Subject: NGL C5 Document number 400702651

[Quoted text hidden]

The information contained in this e-mail message (and its attachments) may be privileged, confidential and
protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, copy, use, or disclose this
communication to others. If you think that you have received this e-mail message in error, please immediately e-
mail the sender, then delete this message and any "reply" response from your system. This electronic mail
transmission is not intended (and may not be construed or deemed for any purpose) to contain or be an
electronic signature.
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